
The Pochin School
Newsletter 8th April 2022

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

We hope you are all ready for the Easter Holidays that will start today. I think the children deserve a good rest as they have worked so hard over this 
term. 

I would like to thank all the staff and the year 6 Leadership team who ensured that we all enjoyed a lovely Easter Service at the church. The Preschool 
that could not be with us enjoyed watching the class presentations afterwards. For any parents who were unable to attend, I have attached a link to the 
class presentations so you can enjoy watching your children performing an Easter themed song or presentation. 

The Pochin School Easter Service – YouTube

Congratulation to Class 1 who raised £116 for the World Wild Fund for Nature by selling cup cakes and sweet treats.

Today it was lovely to see our bronze and silver badge winners having their treat for doing so well and achieving
500 and 750 house points. I am sure we will be seeing a lot more winners over the coming Summer term.

We wish everyone has a wonder Easter Holiday!

Diary Dates

April
8th – School closes for Easter Holidays
25th – School opens for Summer term

May
9-13th – Key Stage 2 SATS week
10th – Governors meeting
17th – Year 3&4  Football Festival (BEP)
25th – Whole School Photo

Next week

School Dinners
Week 1

2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Hot Dog / Vegetarian     
Hot Dog, 
Tue – Lamb Cottage Pie / Linda  
McCartney Mince Pasta bake
Wed – Chicken, Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza or Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza, 
Thur – Chicken Noodles /        
Vegetable Noodles
Fri – Fish Fingers or         
Vegetarian Fingers

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month – Albanian

British Value of the Month – Respect and Tolerance
Pochin Value of the Month – Perseverance

Head Teacher and House Point Awards
The following children have  worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

Neevah, Shaye, Myran, Enzo, Gamaliel, Sebastian S, 
Aaron, Shay, Sebastian M, Alfie, Kristiana, Rio, Krish

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GUmMgEGBHBY

